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 Ms. Rose noted that, while she appreciates that her elementary students do not have 

homework in normal times, she is now getting a better understanding of what her 

children are working on day-to-day. She is hopeful that the video interactions will 

continue, as it does alleviate some of the loneliness.   

 Ms. Diaz Hackler shared that this is a stressful time for a lot of people who are either 

working from home and trying to supervise student learning or are just worried about 

the effects of Covid-19. She appreciates how Dr. Baker and State Superintendent 

Chris Reykdal have addressed the importance of people. She is curious about what 

the beginning of next year will look like and also how this will affect the construction 

of Parkview Elementary. She loves the messaging with a focus on taking care of self 

and family.  

 Mr. Benjamin misses visiting the schools, as those visits are always so enjoyable and 

informative. 

4.2 GP-7.2 – 2019-20 Annual Board Agenda, Revised – General review. 

 

5.0 NEW BUSINESS  

5.1 New Business:  

 Mr. Benjamin noted that there was discussion at the school board retreat in February 

regarding a longevity clause in the superintendent’s contract. That will be put on hold 

for now, and the discussion of the superintendent’s contract will continue at a future 

date. 

 

6.0 CLOSING ITEMS 

6.1 Board Assessment of Meeting: Ms. Rose assessed the meeting, with an overall rating of 

3 (commendable). 

8.2 Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.           

 

 

Approved:  

 

 
Douglas Benjamin, Board President 

  

Attest: 

 

 
Greg Baker, Secretary to the Board 

 

Minutes approved:  May 13, 2020 


